Newsletter

News from Mr Edwards-Grundy

This week in school we began to explore our new Value of Kindness. We used this image to help us
think about kindness being something that we do, it is an action.

We thought too about
kindness being something that
we can all do. We can all
choose to be kind to the
people around us, whoever
they are.

To help us in our thinking we
read a passage from the Bible
that is re-told in the Gospels
of Matthew, Mark and Luke.

In the story Jesus is on his way to see a girl who is very sick, but on the way he stops to look after a lady
who had been a bit poorly for a long time. The lady would have been considered ‘unclean’ by the
Jewish people and she would have been used to being ignored. However Jesus, even though he was
urgently on his way to see a girl who was very sick and who nobody expected to recover, stopped. Jesus
was not concerned by the views of the people around him, or by what everybody else would think, he
showed kindness.

In our day to day lives, it is easy to see the interruptions as annoying, as the things that are just an
inconvenience, but that was not the way that Jesus lived his life. Kindness is about noticing the
interruptions and acting.

C.S. Lewis wrote ‘The great thing, if we can, is to stop regarding all the unpleasant things as
interruptions...what we call interruptions are the life God is sending us day by day.’

With the children | talked about being the miracle. Every act of kindness is a small miracle, it will
change someone’s life. This is perhaps especially so when the kindness is in response to an
interruption, something that seems to get in the way of what we thought was important, or that we
think should be the priority. | hope that the children will not only in school, but at home with you, be
the miracle by being kind, even if they were busy doing something else!

Values Awards

A huge congratulations to all the children who
this week have lived by our Values and been
awarded a Values certificate. At the end of the
winter term, as everyone is tired and the
weather is cold and grey, it is no mean feat to

keen demaonstratine our Values!




News from Around the School

Our children in Year 2 have continued to find out more about penguins — every child has created a
booklet full of facts and information about penguins. They have worked so hard, and their booklets are
so interesting, that a group of children took their work to Year 6, so that they could enjoy it too. It was
great to see the pride in our younger children grow as the older children admired their hard work.




More News from Around the SChool

The children in Year 5 have been creating some amazing art work. Their pictures inspired by Mexico
use fantastic colours. Their self-portraits are inspired by Frida Kahlo. The children thought about things
that made them happy and used those images to surround their self-portraits. The children also
thought carefully about colour mixing and how to use colours for effect.
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February Holiday Clubs
St Nicholas’ Primary School, Oxford
These clubs are open to children aged 3-11

Monday 17th February to Friday 21st February

Activities include dodgeball, dance, drama, yoga, multi skills,
ball games, art and crafts, team and confidence building
activities and much more.

Cost: £35 per day Timings: 8am-5pm
All childcare vouchers accepted

To find out more or to book visit
www.rattleandrollperformance.com
or call 07722 014301
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INFLATABLE
FOOTBALL FUN

SPRING HALF TERM
PROGRAMME! AGES 4-12

Ducklington Sports Club, Aston Road, Ducklington, 0X29 7US
Dates: Mon 17th Feb - Thurs 20th Feb 2025

Hanwell Fields Community School, Rotary Way,
Banbury 0X16 1ER

Dates: Mon 17th Feb - Thurs 20th Feb 2025

Time: 9.30am to 2.30pm
(drop off as early as 9am, pick up to 3pm)

Cost: £20/day or £60/whole week

Bookings 1 week before the programme starts
receive 15% discount. use code: EARLYBIRD

To register your child, please go to
www.enrolmy.com/footy-kids
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FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT US AT
(@) www.footykids.org % tomspeers@footykids.org [ Footykids
e or call and speak to Tom on 07940 070 082

WITNEY DRAMATIC SOCIETY PRESENTS

and the

A PANTOMIME BY
LIMELIGHT SCRIPTS
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ADULTS: £12 / CHILDREN: £8
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H (RELAXED), 20TH, 215 22ND FEBRUARY 2025 AT 7.30P
MORNING & MATINEE PERFORMANCES ON:
22ND FEBRUARY 2025 AT 10.30AM & 2.30PM

WITNEY METHODIST CHURCH, 40 HIGH ST, WITNEY 0X28 6HG

P . GET YOUR TICKETS FROM: SCAN FOR TICKETS
el - TRUCK MUSIC STORE, HOOLGATE CENTRE, HITNEY .
- ONLINE AT: 5 =
Child Brain Injury (SMALL BOOKING FEE APPLIES)
b - ON THE DOOR
chidbeaininjurytrust org uk

WWH.WITNEYDRAMA.CO.UK



